
PTA Update:

Thank you to everyone for making our Read-a-thon so successful these last two weeks! Our
students read over 120,000 minutes! You can continue to log minutes and raise funds through
Monday. The Read-a-thon will close Monday night, and the prize store will be open for the following
week to use your prize money. Thank you again for your generosity and support!

First Grade Bingo for Books will be next Thursday from 5:30-7 in the cafeteria. This is a great
family friendly night, so be sure to mark your calendars and plan on joining us. Ms. Green and the



First Grade team will be there with plenty of books to give away! The PTA will also have pizza for
sale.

Lastly, Mileage Club will start back up right after spring break for �rst and second graders! If you
are interested in helping out, please check out the signup genius here. Thank you and have a great
weekend!

Shout outs!
Mrs. Wolske had another great "Wackadoo Zoo" performance with her 1st grade students!
Big thank you to Noah Restivo and Sophia Merolla, who are seniors at RHS and came down to play
the role of the "professor" for the musical!

A big thank you to PTA President, Erin Gurm, who brought in Read-A-Thon prizes every morning this
week! The kids truly loved this!

Thank you to Mr. Coleman for playing the Bagpipes for our kindergarten students!

Also we'd like to thank Nancy Vondrak and all of our parent volunteers who made "Career Week" in
kindergarten such a success!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45ADAF2FA7F85-48250762-mileage#/


Green Playground update

There was an update at the last PTA meeting about work potentially happening at the playground
on the Northwest side of the Rich�eld campus. This month we had our BOE members, Cortney
Stein and Hayden Hajdu, that serve on the facilities and grounds committee, tour the playground.
We also met with a vendor. Mr. Berdine, Mr. Critch�eld and Mrs. Swartz (PTA REP) attended both
tours/conversations. The team is looking at some upgrades and will continue to discuss some
different ideas. We'd like to thank the BOE members, Mr. Berdine, Mr. Critch�eld and Mrs. Swartz
for all of their time and energy.
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